
 

 
 
 
30 January 2025  
 
Ref: DOIA-REQ-0007503  
 
Erika Whittome  
Email: fyi-request-29191-b4186b81@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Erika,  
 
Thank you for your email of 29 January 2025 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE). 
 
We released all information that is relevant to your request in our earlier responses. No advice regarding 
the removal of the Vaccination Assessment Tool webpage was received by MBIE outside of the 
documents previously released to you.  

To provide relevant support to businesses, content on the business.govt.nz website is reviewed annually. 
In the 2023 review of the website, the Manager of the team who administer the website made the 
decision to remove the Vaccination Assessment Tool page. This was as the information was no longer 
relevant, the COVID-19 Public Health Response (Vaccination Assessment Tool) Regulations 2021 (the 
Regulations) were revoked in May 2022, and traffic to the page, that was left on the website for reference 
purposes after the Regulations were revoked, was very low.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz.   

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this request. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 

 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Eric Janse van Rensburg  
Director Products  
Small Business Services 
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